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The Avenue underpass night works

The Avenue underpass will be closed overnight between Tuesday 6 December and Friday 16 
December, from 7pm to 7am, to resurface and reinstate the area underneath the freeway bridge.  

Vehicle access of the underpass will be available during the day. 

Construction activities will include road resurfacing, kerb works, guard rail installation and speed 
bump reinstatement.  

 

What you need to know 
 

 Impact Dates  
(subject to change) 

 Road closure: The Avenue between Strong Street and the Hockey Club. 
 
Detour via Francis Street and Williamstown Road.  
 
Access to the Yarraville Glory Soccer Club and the Footscray Hockey Club will 
be maintained via Fogarty Avenue. 
 
 
 
 

7pm to 7am  
6 December until 16 
December 

 West Gate Tunnel Project works. 
 
Construction noise, dust, truck movements on local roads and increased 
construction activity at Williamstown Road / The Avenue / freeway verges and 
on the West Gate Freeway. 
 
 
 

Ongoing  

 Overnight works  
  
The Project team will contact impacted households directly if noise is expected 
to be significantly elevated. 

Ongoing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subscribe to weekly traffic updates   

If you would like to sign up to receive weekly traffic alert emails, please email us on info@wgta.vic.gov.au or 

call 1800 105 105. Alternatively, for the latest updates, dates of closures and detour route information, visit 

bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions  
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westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au 

info@wgta.vic.gov.au 
1800 105 105 

West Gate Tunnel Project Info Centre 

Corner of Somerville Rd and Whitehall St  

Yarraville VIC 3013 

  Follow us on social media Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format. 

 
Translation service – For languages  
other than English, please call 13 14 50. 
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What you can expect: 

• Increased construction activity and vehicles in the area. 

• Water-spray trucks and road sweepers used in the local streets around our worksites.  

• Works may be rescheduled and dates are subject to change.  

• Other works continuing include freeway verge works until July 2023, shared use path works, 

overhead freeway gantry signage works, footpath. Noise wall installation and freeway 

technology system works will also continue and will include some night works.  

 

• So we can continue ongoing works on the construction of the new Hyde Street ramps, there will 

be ongoing overnight closures of the Williamstown Road inbound entry ramp  

 

Thank you 

• We appreciate your patience as we continue to construct the West Gate Tunnel Project. 

• Make sure you plan ahead and check for any disruptions before your journey. For the most up-

to-date traffic information, go to Victoria’s Big Build at bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions  
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